Kansas City, Missouri.

Dear Prinwipal McMillan:

We were checking up on our film, "Basketball Fundamentals", and as our records show the film has not been returned from Southeast High School. We left it there last April 19th so that the basketball players could see it.

It was rather late when we finished our speech, so rather than show the film and tire the audience out, you will recall that we left it there so that the basketball players could see it.

I will appreciate it if you will check into this matter at your earliest convenience.

With all good wishes, I am

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA: AH